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CODE OF CONDUCT


To ensure everyone has the best possible experience during any SSP Event, we politely ask you to respect the following during your attendance:


· Help all athletes perform at their best and enjoy this memorable occasion by being supportive throughout the competition

· Understand that all competitors are entitled to a positive experience and support this accordingly

· Respect all officials and event staff (including young leaders)

· Respect differences of all participants, staff and spectators regardless of race, beliefs, background or gender identity

· Do not use offensive or derogatory language or gestures at any time during the SSP Event

· Spectators should only use designated areas to support your athlete(s) during competition 

· Parents/Guardians – please remember your child is under direction of their school staff at this event
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